
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

RECYCLING NOTICE 
 
The Director of Public Works is responsible for enforcing the City of 
Hartford’s recycling Ordinance.  The goal of the City’s Compliance 
Assurance Plan is not to punish code violators, but rather to improve 
compliance through effective enforcement strategies. 
 
Residents DO NOT need to separate cardboard and paper recycling items 
from glass, plastic, metal and aluminum items in Advanced Disposal 
Recycling Carts curbside. 
 
DO NOT place your recycling cart directly next to your garbage containers 
or other objects, such as a light pole, which would impede the mechanism 
that lifts the carts. 
 
READ/SAVE THE BROCHURE THE CITY MAILS TO YOU EACH JANUARY AND 
FOLLOW CITY RECYCLING RULES AND REQUIREMENTS.  It is most helpful if 
you keep the Brochure on your refrigerator with a magnet so you can 
easily refer to it when needed. 
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